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VFW COMMANDERS’ & AUXILIARY PRESIDENTS’ 

“TEAM TEXAS” DEPARTMENT – LEVEL JOINT PROJECT 
 

 
Cindy Robertson 

3107 Arkansas Circle 

Sherman, TX 75090 

903-421-5183 

thecinster313@gmail.com 

 

VFW           AUXILIARY        

 $75       +      $75          =    $150  “Team Texas” Always Gives 150% 

 

DUE DATE:  December 10, 2024 

  

2024-2025 – A Year to Remember! 

 

“Team Texas” commemorates the VFW National Home’s 100 Years (1925-2025)!  The 100th 

Anniversary Celebration, January 7, 2025, will take place at the VFW National Home Tribute 

Park.  Our mission is our promise:  to honor our nation’s Veterans and active-duty military by 

providing help and hope for their children and families.  VFW National Home provides a caring 

and supportive community where America’s bravest and their families can rebuild their lives. 

 

Our “Team Texas” Plaque in the Tribute Park will provide a timeless expression of our 

dedication to the mission of the VFW National Home and help create a peaceful and beautiful 

park that residents and visitors can enjoy.  We also ensure we can help future generations of 

military and Veteran families, because the net donation will be placed in the Amy Ross 

Endowment Fund.  The National Home can use this fund’s earnings, for general operating 

purposes. 

 

A $75 donation from the VFW Posts, Auxiliaries, District Commanders, District Presidents, 

VFW State Commander and Officers, and Department VFW Auxiliary President and Officers 

will place your Post/Auxiliary/Town name on the “Team Texas” Plaque in the Tribute Garden.   

CHANGING LIVES 
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There are many ways to make a difference in the lives of struggling military & Veteran families 

at the VFW National Home.  Your donation will enable us to purchase the “Team Texas” Plaque, 

immortalizing our 2024-2025 Texas Year throughout the life of the VFW National Home. It will 

also provide life-changing funds for the families of our nation’s heroes.  You’ll empower the 

VFW National Home to provide families with housing for up to four years, professional 

counseling, life skills classes and a variety of educational, recreational and enrichment 

opportunities.  You’ll give children the chance to live a normal life, to meet new friends and 

learn to respect God and Country.  Plus, help provide Veterans across the nation with free 

assistance through our Military and Veteran Family Helpline. 

 

Even military families NOT living on the National Home campus can receive invaluable 

assistance through the National Home Helpline, which is staffed by caring professionals who 

help callers with urgent needs seek solutions in their own communities.  If you know someone 

who needs assistance, encourage them to: 

• Call the National Home Helpline at 1-800-313-4200 

• Email help@vfwnationalhome.org 

• Visit vfwnationalhome.org/help 

 

More information is forthcoming, regarding the design of the “Team Texas” Tribute Garden 

Plaque. 
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Proposed design 
(Final design at discretion of National Home) 

 


